
RETURN TO SCHOOL MONDAY 6TH JANUARY 2025 

2025 

Return to School 

Monday 6th January 

Last day of term whole school 

Friday 14th February 

(3.15pm finish) 

HALF TERM 

17th-21st February 

Return to School 

Monday 24th February 

Last day of term for Nursery 

Thursday 3rd April 

Last day of term for                          
Reception to Year 6 

Friday 4th April  

(1.30pm finish) 

Easter Holidays 

7th—18th April 

Bank Holiday  

Monday 21st April 

Return to School 

Tuesday 22nd April 

MESSAGE FROM THE HEADTEACHER 

A s the festive season approaches, I wanted to take a moment to 
reflect on what has been a truly wonderful term and an 

incredible end to 2024 here at Bush Hill Park Primary School. It has been a 
term filled with excitement, learning, and memorable experiences that 
have enriched our school community in so many ways. 
From the start, it has been a busy and rewarding few months. Our 
children have been immersed in a variety of enriching activities, including 
captivating pantomimes of Cinderella and Beauty and the Beast, cinema 
trips, and an inspiring visit to the National Portrait Gallery. One of the 
highlights was the awe-inspiring performance of Twelfth Night by the 
Royal Shakespeare Company, which brought Shakespeare to life in a way 
that truly engaged our pupils. We were also fortunate to welcome author 
Banji Alexander, whose visit left our aspiring young writers buzzing with 
inspiration. 
On the sporting front, our students shone brightly, participating in various 
fixtures, including the borough gymnastics festival. While there wasn’t an 
official prize for enthusiasm, we were thrilled to hear our young gymnasts 
praised as the happiest and most enthusiastic group – a testament to 
their wonderful spirit and positive attitude. 
The festive season has been brought to life through meaningful moments 
like our visit to the church to hear the Christmas story and, of course, the 
magical nativity performances by our youngest pupils. Their energy, 
talent, and charm captured our hearts and reminded us of the true joy of 
this season. 
I am incredibly proud to share that this term also saw us successfully 
maintain our Flagship Status during our Inclusion Quality Mark review. 
This recognition reaffirms our commitment to fostering an inclusive, 
vibrant, and caring school community – something we achieve together, 
as staff, pupils, and families. 
None of this would be possible without the dedication and hard work of 
the amazing staff. A heartfelt thank you goes out to each member of the 
team, whose commitment ensures that our school remains a place of 
growth, happiness, and opportunity for every child. 
Finally, to you, our parents and carers – thank you for your unwavering 
support throughout the term. Your partnership is invaluable, and we are 
grateful for the role you play in making our school the special place it is. 
Wishing you all a joyous festive season filled with love, laughter, and 
precious moments with family and friends. We look forward to 
welcoming you back in the new year for another fantastic term. See you 
all on Monday 6th January 2025 at 8.35am 
Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!                         Anna Theodosiou 



 

INSET DAYS 2025            

(School closed) 
 

2nd June 
1st & 2nd September 

3rd November 
19th December 

Thursday 6th March 2025 

PURPLE CLASS SWIMMING LESSONS 

BEGIN THURSDAY 16TH JANUARY 2025 

We are delighted to inform you that next 
year in the spring and summer terms, 
children in Year 5 will take part in the 
London Borough of Enfield School 
Swimming Programme, which is part of the 

National Curriculum.  They will attend a 
programme for 10 weeks with 45 minutes in 
the water each session and will be taught by 
a team of fully qualified professional 
swimming instructors.   

Purple Class will begin lessons after the Christmas break 
with the first lesson taking place on Thursday 16th January. 
Please look out for letters which will be sent home. 

(Amethyst Class will begin lessons in the summer term) 

YR6 TRIP TO TOLMERS  

16th to 18th JUNE 2025 

Dear Year 6 Parents and Carers.  We do not 

want your child to miss out if you haven't yet 

signed them up for the Year 6 trip to Tolmers.  

Please do not hesitate to come and speak to 

us so that we can talk about ways in which 

we can support you.  

 

Tuesday 1st April 

3.30-6.30pm 

Wednesday 2nd April 

3.30-6.00pm 

SAVE THE DATE! 

FRIDAY 27TH JUNE 2025  

School Contact Details 

School Office Tel No. 0208 366 0521 

General enquiries please email:  

admin@bushhillpark.enfield.sch.uk 

P.E. DAYS 

RECEPTION Tuesdays & Thursdays 

YEAR 1 Wednesdays & Thursdays 

YEAR 2 Thursdays & Fridays 

YEAR 3 Tuesdays & Wednesdays 

YEAR 4 Mondays & Tuesdays 

YEAR 5 Wednesdays & Thursdays 

YEAR 6 Mondays & Wednesdays 



  

Year group: Years 1- 6 

Start date of club: Monday 13th January 2025 

End date of club: Thursday 3rd April 2025 

Time: 3:15pm- 4-15pm 

Activity: Monday             Boys Football Club Years 1-3 
                            Football Team Club (selected children) 
 
Tuesday            Girls Football Club Years 1-3 
                           Girls Football Team Club (selected children) 
  
Wednesday      Gymnastics Club Years 1-3 
                           Netball Team Club (selected children) 
  
Thursday          Gymnastics Club Years 4-6 
                           Basketball Club Years 4-6 
 
Friday               Street Dance Club Years 3-6 
  

Cost: Football, Gymnastics & Basketball Clubs £27.50 (£11 pupil 

premium children) 

Street Dance Club £25.00 (£10 pupil premium children) 

Children need to bring: A bottle of water and a healthy snack  

Children need to wear: PE kit and suitable footwear  

Other information: Due to there being limited space for children, names will be 

drawn out of a hat to determine who gets a place. No pay-

ment is due until you have received a confirmation letter. 

There is no charge for team clubs and you will receive a 

After School Clubs Years 1-6 

In order for your child to attend, please reply by emailing us at 

admin@bushhillpark.enfield.sch.uk  no later than 5th January with your child’s: 

• Full name 
• Class 
• Choice of Club   
           
If your child is selected you will receive an email to confirm their place.  

mailto:admin@bushhillpark.enfield.sch.uk


 



We're thrilled to be starting after-school coding clubs with Code Camp next term!  

The clubs will run from the week beginning 13th January 2025 and will finish at the end of 
March 2025. 

 

What’s on offer? 
KS1 club on Tuesdays 3.30-4.30pm 
KS2 club on Thursdays 3.30-4.30pm  



 









 





  





AUTUMN TERM 2024 

INSET DAYS 

Monday 2nd September 

Tuesday 3rd September 

School starts 

Wednesday 4th September 

HALF TERM 

28th October – 1st November 

INSET DAY (School Closed) 

Monday 4th November 

Term ends 

Thursday 19th December 

INSET DAY (School Closed) 

Friday 20th December 

SPRING TERM 2025 

School starts 

Monday 6th January 

Half Term 

17th – 21st February 

Term ends 

Friday 4th April 

SUMMER TERM 2025 

School starts 

Tuesday 22nd April 

May Bank Holiday 

Monday 5th May 

Half Term 

26th – 30th May 

INSET DAY (School Closed) 

Monday 2nd June 

School Starts 

Tuesday 3rd June 

Whole School Sports Day 

Friday 27th June 

Term ends 

Tuesday 22nd July 

Term Dates 2024 - 2025 



Term Dates 2025 - 2026 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

AUTUMN TERM 2025 

INSET DAYS 

Monday 1st September 

Tuesday 2nd September 

School starts 

Wednesday 3rd September 

HALF TERM 

27th – 31st October 

INSET DAY 

Monday 3rd November 

Term ends 

Thursday 18th December 

INSET DAY 

Friday 19th December 

SPRING TERM 2026 

School starts 

Monday 5th January 

Half Term 

16th – 20th February 

Term ends 

Friday 27th March 

SUMMER TERM 2026 

School starts 

Monday 13th April 

May Bank Holiday 

Monday 4th May 

Half Term 

25th – 29th May 

School Starts 

Monday 1st June 

Whole School Sports Day 

TBC 

Term ends 

Friday 17th July 


